
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2017-0307
Date: Monday, March 26, 2018 9:56:44 AM

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2018-03-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0307

-- Name --
cristina Machado

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is beyond unfair, these companies keep collecting and making millions if not billions of dollars a year while
over charging clients. How is OEB okay
and accepting all these requests?   how are you so easily bought? OEB NEEDS
TO BE DISMANTLED AND A 3RD PARTY WHO ACTUALLY PROTECTS THE CONSUMER NEEDS TO
BE BROUGHT IN

-- Attachment --
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